
MEET IN THE MIDDLE!
We are excited to 
announce another 
session of Meet in 
the Middle starting 

September 12!
Meet in the Middle (M+M) 
is just like our summer kids 

camp. Kids can be 
dropped off at 4:30. At 

6:00, parents can then join 
their kids for dinner 

provided by the church.
From 4:30-6, kids 

will be: 
 

playing games
making arts and crafts
eating snacks
singing to the residents of Orchard 
Path Presbyterian Homes
Bible lessons and more!

No need to register. Please contact Nikki Harves 
with any questions.

nikkiharves@gmail.com


